Central Wyoming Kennel Club
General Meeting
July 10, 2019
Agricultural Resource and Learning Center – Oregon Trail Room

Guests: Genee Eggleston, Diane Reidt, Rock & Brenda Hurless
Minutes: Lisa summarized the minutes from the June 12 meetings. No corrections or additions, Savannah moved that they be approved as summarized, Dani seconded that they be approved as read, approved by the membership.
Correspondence: Bank Statement
Treasurer’s Report: Jenny reported there is $32,629.22 in checking
Income: $24 for awards plaque from Dani Z
Expenses: $60 for rent of Casper Room (Rally & Steward’s Training) to ARLC. M Dani oved to pay the bill, Linda seconded, approved by membership.
Committee Reports: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Show- Reserved Grooming-Jenny will take over this job since Pam died. The catalogs will sell for $5 apiece. Stewards- Trainings will be on Wed., Jul 17 in the Midwest Room for Rally and Conformation. Run Thru’s-need a volunteer to help David, since we use 2 rings. 100th Show-Savannah and Dani will decorate for the celebration on Saturday. Savannah will order the cakes. Fly Control-? Vendors-Jeanne reports we have lots of them! Publicity-Lisa and Dani will appear on KTWO next Friday morning with their dogs to publicize our show. Thank You! Noreene will put information about the show in the Town Crier in the Casper Star Tribune and make flyers for the veterinary offices in town. Kathy Orr will distribute them. 
Classes: Rally classes are being held in the Casper Room at the ARLC on Mondays, July 15 and 22, for the next 2 weeks before the show. Conformations classes have been huge and are being held at Norene Kilmer Park in Mills on Thursday evenings from 7-8 pm. Bob and Dani have been teaching since we lost Pam. STAR Puppy and CGC Prep classes taught by Charlie and Linda will begin Tuesday, Sept 10 from 6-6:30 pm for Puppy and 7-8 pm for CGC Prep/Manners. 
Old Business: CERT Training with the Natrona County Sheriff’s Dept and Stacie Hill will be Tuesday, July 16 from 6-8 pm All are welcome! Annual Kennel Club picnic will be Sat., Aug 24 at Floyd’s cabin. 
New Business: We will be hosting a Thankful Thursday on Sept at the Beacon Club. We need to be 501 c 3 compatible in order to do this. 
Brags: Charlie got a new dog! He is a brindle Greyhound with an outstanding personality. His name is Ozzie. Linda is now a tester for the Alliance of Therapy Dogs. Congratulations!
Dani moved to adjourn at 8 pm and Jenny seconded, approved by membership.
Respectfully submitted by Noreene Rodgers
 

